

2018-09-28 Cornell LD4P2 Meeting notes

Date: 28 Sep 2018

Attendees:

Regrets: Dean (vacation), Jason, Simeon

Agenda & Notes

Review actions from 2018-09-21 Cornell LD4P2 Meeting notes

- [Huda Khan](#) will clarify scope with Stanford for development of workflow descriptions for October meeting. Should we cover workflow of Share-VDE import or will Stanford?
- [Jason Kovari](#) to work with RBMS and appropriate cohort participants to understand requirements and permissions issues for "publishing" an RDF version of these vocabularies. If there is the go ahead then will follow vocabulary proposal process
- [Huda Khan](#) will verify that all information used in navigating music genre authority hierarchy example is surfaced via QA
- [Tim Worrall](#) , [E. Lynette Rayle](#) , [Steven Folsom](#) to discuss question of whether discogs JSON BF RDF conversion is done within QA service or implemented in service or JavaScript after getting data from QA. Come up with a picture of boundaries between components/data for process of getting source data from Discogs to starting record in BFE
- Issues: <https://waffle.io/LD4P/ld4p2-cornell>

Status updates and planning

- Cohort
- Authority Lookups for Sinopia (Production QA instance: https://github.com/cul-it/qa_server/issues/)
 - QA Priorities: [update lookup.ld4l.org to use engine](#) (done pending deployment), [keeping historical data](#) (mostly done), [logging of use](#) (not done yet), then finish refactoring (no recent work), then performance (some reporting added) and/or new authorities
- Prep for Cataloging Sinatra and other 45's (Discogs data)
- Enhanced Discovery
- Travel and meetings
 - [LD4P2 Cornell Meeting Attendances](#)
 - LD4P2 meeting LC - 15-16 Oct in DC

Next meetings:

- 2018-09-05 - Lynette out
- 2018-09-12 - Lynette out, Simeon out (Samvera Connect)